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October 21, 2022

Coastal Resources Management Council
4808 Tower Hill Road, #116
Wakefield, RI 02879

RE: Revolution Wind Project
Application CRMC File No. 2021-07-005

To Whom It May Concern:

| am in-house counsel for PPL Services Corporation, and | am submitting this
letter on behalf of the Narragansett Electric Company (TNEC), a subsidiary of PPL
Corporation. TNEC is submitting this letter with respect tothe Category B application filing
referenced above by Revolution Wind, LLC (Revolution Wind) with the Coastal Resources
Management Council (CRMC) related to the proposed construction and operation of two
23-Mile Submarine Export Cables through the West Passage of Narragansett Bay to the Cable
Landing Location in North Kingstown and Other Associated Facilities.

TNEC is sending this letter to CRMC to acknowledge that, although final
negotiations regarding certain details are on-going, TNEC will provide Revolution Wind with
the land rights needed for the above-identified application, consistent with Energy Facility
Siting Board (EFSB) Order No. 154, issued in /In re: Revolution Wind, LLC Application to
Construct a Major Energy Facility, Docket No. S.B. 2021-01. Specifically, these land rights
are for the routing of the cable along the area referred to as the “Davisville access road”
and a short portion of nearby TNEC land, consistent with TNEC and Revolution Wind's
“agreement to move the location of the underground cable from camp Avenue to the
Access Road” referenced in the EFSB’s approval order.

Thank you for your time and attention.

Sincerely,

Ronald J.
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